
LATE SCOPING CONSULTATION RESPONSES 
 

Consultation bodies have 28 days to respond with any comments, stating 
either the information that they consider should be included in the ES or 
that they do not have any comments. 
 
Any responses received after the deadline are not considered within the 
scoping opinion but are forwarded to the applicant for consideration in 
accordance with the policy set out in Advice Note 7: Environmental Impact 
Assessment, Screening and Scoping. 
 
The following EIA scoping consultation responses were received after the 
consultation deadline specified under legislation and therefore did not 
form part of the Secretary of State's scoping opinion. In some cases 
responses were submitted after the deadline due to administrative error 
which meant the organisation did not receive the consultation letter until 
after the end of the statutory consultation period.   
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Mr Will Spencer - EIA and Land Rights 
Advisor 
Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 2 (The Square) 
Temple Quay 
BRISTOL 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: DC/2015/116194/01-L01 
Your ref: TR040010 
 
Date:  28 January 2015 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Spencer 
 
EIA SCOPING REPORT TAVISTOCK TO BERE ALSTON RAILWAY AND 
ASSOCIATED TRAILS TAVISTOCK TO BERE ALSTON RAILWAY (DISUSED)       
 
Thank you for the recent consultation with regards to the above. Having reviewed the 
published Scoping Opinion we are happy that all topics relevant to our remit are to be 
addressed.  
 
We look forward to being consulted over the next stages of the application process.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Shaun Pritchard 
Planning Liaison Technical Specialist 
 
Direct dial: 01208 265047  
Direct e-mail shaun.pritchard@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
cc Devon County Council 
 

Environment Agency 
Sir John Moore House, Victoria Square, Cornwall, Bodmin, PL31 1EB. 
Customer services line: 03708 506 506 
www.gov.uk/environment-agency 
End 






